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OFFICIAL 

 

 

Birmingham City Council  

Cabinet  

19 March 2024  

 

Subject:  Corporate Plan 2022 – 2026: Performance and Delivery 
Monitoring Report 

  

Commissioner Review  

Commissioners have reviewed the recommendations in this report. The report is 

right to focus attention on Section 6. The Improvement and Recovery Plan (IRP) 

will be a separate, but related document to the Council Corporate Plan, and will 

deal with specific programmes required by Commissioners under the Directions 

that came into force on October 5th 2023. The Council will still require a Corporate 

Plan which will deal with more outward focussed issues as well as the IRP 

matters.  


